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Dear Parents /Guardians,

Let us begin by saying how much we miss all our students. We are concerned for our students’
health and well-being, as well as each family’s well-being. Although none of us have experienced
a pandemic before, the Prince Charles family of students, parents, educators, and community
leaders, and all other stakeholders, has quickly risen to the occasion, as usual!

We would like to thank everyone for your kindness and support, especially our health
professionals, truck drivers, grocery store employees, first responders, caregivers and all other
essential services. We know a lot of these are the parents/guardians of our students.

The safety and welfare of all who participate in our fundraisers is always our top priority, and as
such, we take very seriously our responsibility to protect families from any real or apparent health
or safety concern. Upon careful review of several factors, including the potential for risk of
exposure and further transmission of COVID-19, we will have to cancel the current chocolate
fundraiser.

We know that a lot of hardworking parents and students have been selling their hearts out! We
have come up with a solution for the collection of money and unsold chocolates.

On Friday April 17t at 9:30 am, our PAC Executives will be in the gravel parking lot of the school
to accept either money raised, or UNOPENED and SEALED full cases of chocolates.

At this time, we don’t have the capacity to take cases partially sold or boxes that have been
opened.

Please have money either in a Ziploc bag or sealed envelope with the student’s name, division
and/or teacher name written clearly on outside.

Feel free to contact us if you have further questions.
Sincerely,
Your Prince Charles PAC

pacatpce@gmail.com



